Ms. Julie O’Brien

Freedom of Information Officer
Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade
76-78 Harcourt Street,

Dublin 2.

4" June 2014

Dear Ms O’Brien,

In accordance with section 7 of the Freedom of Information Acts 1997 and 2003, I wish to
request access to the following records :

*All records — emails, correspondence, records of phone calls, memos, records of meetings,
etc — relating to grants awarded for the redevelopment of Pairc Ui Chaoimh, Cork.

Please contact me if you have any queries.
I have enclosed a €15 cheque to cover the cost of this request.
Kind regards,
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K
)’fach Kelly
Political Correspondent
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